PUBLIC NOTICE

The Seneca Nation is currently accepting letters of intent for those
interested in serving on the:

HUMAN RESOURCE OVERSIGHT
COMMISSION (HROC)

2 - ALLEGANY TERRITORY
2 - CATTARAUGUS TERRITORY

Purpose: The Human Resource Oversight Commission is an independent
Commission within the government of the Seneca Nation of Indians established for
the purposes of:

a) Adjudicating employees’ conflicts that may arise under the Nation’s Human
Resource Policies and Procedures or Conflict Resolution Program.

b) Reviewing, evaluating and recommending revisions of the Human Resources
Policies and Procedures to the Council.

¢) To conduct interviews of department director / manager level positions.

If interested, please submit a letter of intent no later than June 1,
2022 to:

Seneca Nation of Indians Clerk’s Office
Attention: Marta L. Kettle, Clerk
12837 Rte. 438
irving, NY 14081

Or Email:
mkettle@sni.org
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